PEARL RIVER LITTLE LEAGUE CONCESSION STAND SCHEDULE

Welcome to the 2019 Season of the Pearl River Little League!!

Attached is a copy of the schedule for the Concession Stand.  You will be receiving your parking passes in the mail. Please place the parking pass on the rear view mirror of all of your vehicles.  Each family is given 3 passes.  If you require additional passes, please stop by the Hopper.

Every Little League family is assigned to work one designated 3-hour shift per family in “The Hopper” unless you explicitly “opted out” during registration. Upon completion of your shift, your $50.00 bond will be returned to you.  Please note, the date and time that you are scheduled and follow the guidelines below.  

· Please arrive on time. 
· Rained out games will be played on Mondays. If your scheduled day is rained out, you will be notified of the makeup date via email. 
· Check the PRLL webpage, www.prll.org, to verify a rain out.  
· Children (anyone under 18) ARE NOT permitted in the Hopper.
· If you are unable to work your scheduled shift, IT IS YOUR RESPONSIBILITY to “swap” with another family or you may send another family member or friend, but they must be at least 18 years of age. 
· For families that cannot work, and want to forfeit their Bonds we have put a new program in place to assist you.  This year we have a list of Pearl River families that are available to work in the Hopper.  We ask that you consider giving your shift, to a member of our community.
· We had several families last year posting on social media looking to give up shifts and had people covering the Hopper from Rockland, Westchester and Orange County.  Posting Open Shifts on social Media is not an acceptable option for the safety and security of our children.
· Email etcrilley@verizon.net  to arrange coverage.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]If you are unable to find an adult to switch with, or if you miss your designated shift without notice, you WILL NOT be rescheduled for an alternate date and will forfeit your $50.00 bond. 

We are still in need of Shift Coordinators. If you would like to volunteer, or can even help out on a particular day, please email or call Eileen Crilley at (201) 206-6566 or etcrilley@verizon.net.  

We look forward to a great season!

Joan M. Bourke
President 
PRLL

